
 

RAMS May 2017 Meeting Minutes 

The meeting was opened by Charley at 7:02pm.  The Minutes of the April meeting were unanimously approved without 

amendment. 

The Budget for the April meeting was unanimously approved without amendment.  The reported operating balance was 

$8,342.91 (with the addition of $5,000 in the “Future Fund” John Welcome and Chris Baker motioned for approval. All 

were in Favor. 

Brian Carter was announced as a New Member. Please take the time to welcome him to the club. 

OLD BUSINESS 

There was no further discussion of old business from the April meeting. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Tommy Cheek made a motion to raise the amount of money the board can spend to repair the field from disasters from 

acts of God.  

Tommy Cheek brought up the fact that the club Training Pilots did not have access to the building where the trainers are 

located. John Welcome made a motion to give them keys. Mike Holbrook 2nd the motion and all were in favor. 

Howard Bass made mention of the issues on the left side of the runway. Butch Pendergrass has a plan and we will be 

adding more dirt. 

It’s been decided that we will have a Club Fun fly on the 2nd weekend of September. John Welcome and Tommy Cheek 

will CD the event and will be updating the club on the Events, Food and prizes. 

Charlie made a motion to close the meeting.  

The meeting was closed by unanimous vote at 7:35pm. 

The 50/50 raffle was conducted.  Mike Holbrook was the winner. 


